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Council request the Chair and Executive Director review the deck sorting proposed rule, and 
comment on behalf of the Council as they deem  necessary to ensure that the proposed rules are 
consistent with the Council’s objectives for the program. The primary objective is reduction of 
halibut mortality.  The Council intends to review any proposed changes to oversight, observer 
requirements, and catch accounting protocols to ensure that adaptive management of the deck 
sorting program remains consistent with the primary objective. 

 

 


